

## Jon Tunheim PROSECUTING ATTORNEY

October 20, 2016

Glen Morgan glenmorgan89@gmail.com

Re: 45-day letter

Dear Mr. Morgan:

Thank you for your October 18, 2016 email in which you allege that the PAC "People for Thurston County" has violated certain provisions of chapter 42.17 A RCW. The purpose of this letter is to inform you the Thurston County Prosecuting Attorney Office will not be investigating your allegations or filing an action under the authority of RCW 42.17A.765.

Our office routinely defers to the Public Disclosure Commission and the Attorney General's Office on allegations regarding election law violations. These agencies have primary enforcement authority in this area and have the staffing and expertise to respond.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

JON TUNHEIM PROSECUTING ATTORNEY

Elizabeth Petrick

Elizabeth Petrich

Chief Civil Deputy Prosecuting Attorney

cc: Linda Dalton